
 

 

IHM Home and School Association has been hard at work over the summer to develop and 

plan for this school years Hot Lunch Program. In conjunction with the Colonial School 

District, our goal will be to supply and deliver Hot Lunch 5 days a week during scheduled 

school days. 

 

Ordering 

This year ordering of Hot Lunch will take place online via My Students Progress.  You 

should have received an email supplying you a family Username and Password.  Please keep 

this in a safe place as this is what you will need to order lunches for your children.  

Further directions on this process will be provided as the ordering session opens. MSP will 

be sending the user name and passwords one additional time in the very near future. 

 

Boxed Lunch Option 

Father Sullivan Hall and the kitchen are sometimes unavailable for lunch. Therefore, the 

children may need to eat lunch in their classrooms.  In order to continue to supply a lunch 

option for that day a boxed lunch option will be available.  This will be designated on the 

lunch calendar supplied during the ordering process. 

 

 

 

 

 



Free and Reduced Lunches 

Some families may within our school may be eligible to receive assistance with lunches.  If 

you feel that you may meet the requirements specified on the letter attached, please fill 

out the Household application attached to this email and return this to: 

Colonial School District 

Food Service Department 

4118 Franklin Way 

Lafayette Hill, PA 19444 

Or email: compass.state.pa.gov. 

This process will remain confidential. We do realize that this application process may 

not be completed until the October lunch ordering has closed. If this is the case we 

will try our best to adjust the cost prior to payment.  Otherwise, a credit will be 

issued for the following month. 

 

 

Email issues 

The My Students Progress (MSP) Service will be used for many forms of 

communication throughout the year. If you have not at this point received any emails 

from the MSP service, we will need to validate your address soon as possible. Please 

take the time to email the school office as requested.  

 


